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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Cochrane, Kari
Monday, April 3, 2023 12:42 PM
Katie Lauriston
Ryan Morhart
RE: Food Primary Licence - Change of Hours | St. Franks - 727 Yates Street

Hi Katie, 

I have reviewed this application and noted that this business has been operating with these hours and endorsements for 
8 years with no issues. The location change is very close to their current location and arguably to a busier area of the 
same entertainment district. This does not increase the number of liquor seats in the area which should not adversely 
impact the community. 

Based on the information provided, the police department does not oppose this application. 

Kari  

 Sgt. Kari Cochrane 
Operational Planning 
Victoria Police Department 
850 Caledonia Avenue 
Victoria, BC, V8T 5J8 

From: Katie Lauriston <klauriston@victoria.ca>  
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 3:52 PM 
Cc: Ryan Morhart <RMorhart@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Food Primary Licence - Change of Hours | St. Franks - 727 Yates Street 

Hello, 

The attached application to LCRB is for Saint Franks to move to 727 Yates Street. The application is to allow 
for hours of service past midnight for the food primary licence. The establishment proposes hours of licenced 
service from 9 a.m. to 2 a.m. every day with an occupant load of 90 people. The letter of intent, floor plan, 
current licence, and application are attached for review and understanding of the application. 

Please review and submit your comments to me by Tuesday, April 11th. 

Review and comment by staff including Police, Bylaw, Engineering, Sustainable Planning & Community 
Development, and Business and Community Relations is required. The comments will support a 
recommendation to Council. In preparation of your comments please consider the following as requested by 
LCRB: 

• the location of the establishment, and
• the person capacity and hours of liquor service of the establishment.
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Comments should be focused to the following, also as requested by LCRB: 

• The impact of noise on nearby residents; and
• The impact on the community if the application is approved.

Thank you, 

Katie Lauriston 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
Development Process Coordinator 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC  V8W 1P6 
T 250.361.0498 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Victoria Police Department. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


